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No-Cost, At-Home COVID-19 Test Kits 
Neighborhood News – January 2023 

Starting January 15, 2022 and throughout the public health emergency, Neighborhood will cover the cost 
of up to 8 over-the-counter, FDA-approved, at-home COVID-19 tests, without a prescription for 
Neighborhood members. 
 

• Each member on a Neighborhood plan is covered for up to 8 home OTC test kits every 30 
days. 
 

• To get an at-home COVID-19 test kit, members must purchase the kit in-store at a 
participating pharmacy. Members must present their Neighborhood Member ID card to receive 
the test kit at no cost. 

 
For more information, please refer to our website at: https://www.nhpri.org/no-cost-at-home-covid-19-
test-kits. 
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